
10 November 2024

Dear Parent / Carer

Supporting Consistent Attendance in Year 9 - Improving trends!

We are delighted to let you know that following our correspondence with families in
September, Year 9 attendance has improved and the year group was the second highest
attending in the school over the last half term.

45 Year 9 students have had 100% attendance to date and the year group as a whole has
less students that are persistently absent (attending less than 90% of the time) than the
current national average.

130 students in the year group have no morning late marks after the registers closed and 71
students have been on time for every lesson, every day, throughout the whole of the first half
term.

If you are finding it difficult to keep your child’s attendance constant, please contact us for
support, we are here to help you. Our new Senior Attendance Officer Miss Ager is in post
and is ready to help with any attendance issues.

We would like to offer a big thankyou to all of the families who make attendance a priority.
We know that ensuring your child is in school each day is not always easy, but it truly makes
a difference to their future success.

We look forward to seeing your child in school tomorrow and hope that you can remind
them, as ever, that they need to be in to win!

Yours sincerely

Attendance Team


